
 

 

 
 
On January 20th, DLA recruiters attended the second Career Exploration Fair 
at the Joint Base Anacostia, Bolling Club.  This event was spearheaded by the 
Transition Assistance Program (TAP) staff at the Military and Family Support 
Center.  The Career Exploration Fair was initially rolled out in response to the 
growing popularity of the "employer panel" that is incorporated during the 
week long Transition Assistance Class.  The panel consists of 5-6 employers 
who provide networking opportunities, words of wisdom and tips to the 
military job seeker in a more intimate setting.  After hearing the feedback 
from numerous participants suggesting that this portion of TAP be expanded 
and opened to a larger audience, the first Career exploration fair was born.   
 


